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DONATIONS FORM 
 
The VGCLJ leadership team thanks you for your support of the projects near and 
dear to their hearts.  If you would like to contribute to the efforts of any of VGCLJ’s 
standing committees, please complete this form and return it with your check to: 
 

The Village Garden Club of La Jolla 
Attn: Treasurer 
1140 Wall Street, # 783 
La Jolla, Ca. 92038-7033 
 

Please note the specific project/committee you wish to support in the memo line 

on your check.  The Village Garden Club of La Jolla is a 501(c)(3) non-profit 

organization.  All contributions are tax deductible. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 
Enclosed is my check to support (please include the amount of your donation on 
the appropriate committee line): 
 
$_______  Bouquet of Thanks 
 
$_______  Moores Cancer Center Healing Garden 
 
$_______  Penny Pines 
 
$_______  Schoolyard Gardening Grants Program 
 
$_______  Speakers Fund 
 
Name ____________________________________________________________ 
 
Address __________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone ________________________________________________________ 
 
Amount Enclosed:  $_________________________________________________ 

 
Thank you for all you do to make our garden club a success!  


